
 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1498/21-22                                             21.12.2021 
 

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 
Greetings from LPS Family !  

 

Further to Circular No.LPS/Cir/1495/21-22 dated 04.12.2021, please be 

informed that as per SPEA guidelines PCR Negative certificate (valid for no 

longer than 72 hours) is mandatory for the students of age 12 years and 

above to attend the classes from Monday, 3rd January 2022. 

 

Please submit the Negative PCR certificate to the respective class teacher 

before joining the classes on 03.01.2022.   

 

With regards, 

 
 
 
Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 

 


